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REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR THE REDEVELOPMENT OF 5805 PARK
BOULEVARD

NOTE: A Request for Letters of Interest for the Redevelopment of 5805 Park Boulevard was issued on May 20,
2019, with a submittal due date of July 12, 2019. Staff will present an update along with the letters received to
solicit comment and input from the Board.
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